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Did You Know…  
Regulation Repealed 

M
eehan &

 G
oodin

 

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C
. 

The Connecticut Stream Channel En-
croachment Line (SCEL) program has 
been repealed by Public Act 2013-205 as 
of October 1, 2013.  Established in re-
sponse to the floods of 1955 to protect a 
river’s flood carrying and storage capacity, 
the SCEL program duplicated the protec-
tions and regulations afforded by the more 
recent National Flood Insurance Program. 

Best wishes 
 for you and your loved 
ones from all of us at 

Meehan & Goodin 

Year End Reflections... 
 
As the year draws to a close, we would 
like to thank you, our clients, for providing 
us with the opportunity to work with you.  
It has been another challenging year for 
us all, but we remain optimistic that so 
long as we continue to work together, bet-
ter times are nigh. 
 
One of our “belt tightening” measures was 
the suspension of our quarterly newsletter 
this year.  We hope this current issue will 
bring you up to date. 
 
We look forward to new opportunities and 
new challenges in the year ahead. 
 

See you in 2014! 

NFIP Guidebook 



Work has started on the renovations and ex-
pansion for the Raymond Library in East Hart-
ford.  The much needed addition to the building 
will occur in the back of the existing library.  
The front park-like green area, including the 
World War I monument, will remain untouched.  
We provided surveying and site engineering 
services for this project. 

Meehan & Goodin is providing surveying, site 
planning, and permit assistance for the adap-
tive reuse of a vacant large industrial building 
in East Hartford. The site formerly contained a 
railroad roundhouse and the remnants of that 
are visible in the parking area at the other end 
of the building. 

Site plan approval was granted and construc-
tion is well underway on a new entryway and 
parking lot modifications at the Winners Brad-
ley Teletheater in Windsor Locks.  Meehan & 
Goodin provided the surveying and site engi-
neering for the project, which also included 
sanitary sewer modifications for the expanded 
kitchen and dining amenities. 

Continuing our longtime relationship with Town 
Fair Tire, Meehan & Goodin provided survey-
ing and site plans for the relocation of their En-
field store.  With Town approvals granted in the 
spring and construction thru the summer, the 
store is now “open for business.” 

Under Construction... 
Library Expansion 

How Can We Help You Today? 
 

• Site Planning 
• Civil Engineering 
• Land Surveying 
• Permitting 

♦ Richard Meehan, PLS 
♦ E. Russell Johnston III, PE 
♦ Robert E. Dahn, PLS 

Call us to see how we can assist you on your 
next project.     (860) 643-2520 

On The Web... 
 

To learn more about our firm, 
visit us at our Website 

 
 www.meehangoodin.com 

Up and Running... 
Store Relocation 

Under Construction... 
New Entryway 

On the Boards... 
Adaptive Reuse of Building 

Land Use Development Seminars... 
 

We offer free seminars on 
land use evaluation, 
development and planning, 
as well as on the latest 
survey standards and 
codes. 
 
Call Richard Meehan for 

more information about how to set up a 
seminar for your group at your location. 


